
Sullivan and Associates CPA PLLC  
Certified Public Accountants and Business Consultants 
2304 Hurstbourne Village Dr, Suite 600 
Louisville, KY   40299 

April 27, 2022 

Linda Birdwell 
Commonwealth of Kentucky
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602  

RE: Bluegrass Gas Sales, Inc. (BGS)
 Case No. 2021-00483 Data Request Letter
 Dated February 10, 2022 

Dear Ms. Birdwell:

On February 25, 2022, Bluegrass Gas Sales Inc. (BGS) submitted a request for an extension of time to 
produce answers on the letter referenced above.  The request was granted on April 5, 2022.  Since then, 
BGS has experienced additional problems in gathering the necessary information due to health issues, 
scheduling problems, and staffing issues.    Therefore, we would like to request some additional time to 
complete an accurate and complete response so we can further service our customers.   BGS and our 
company is now back to full staffing and will be able to finalize all requests in a more timely matter.    

Let me know if you have any other questions on this matter.    

Respectfully,

Daniel M. Sullivan
Accountant 

Cc Mark O’Brien, Julie Parsons         
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